
The scheduled meeting with Director (HR) took place on 11th December in 
which PGM(SR), GM(Est), GM(Pers), GM(EF and PF), DGM(SR) and Dy. 
GM(Pers) were also present. 
 President, General Secretary and Secretary, Com. Rajpal participated from 
union side. The following issues were discussed. 
 

(1) Financial assistance to staff in flood affected cities of Chennai and 
other cities in Tamilnadu:- 

Case is being processed for Management Committee. 
(2) CGA vacancies reduction in Bihar and review of some rejected cases 

which are deserving:-  
CGA vacancies reduction case of Bihar will be reconciled. There 

will be another look of rejected cases referred by the union. 
(3) Local officiating promotion to qualified personnel in JAO:- 

After lengthy deliberations the management side agreed to consider 
the demand in a integrated way. 

(4) Declaration of ‘B’ list of Hindi Translators examination - list 
released. 

(5) Calculation of JTO/JAO vacancies for LIDCE:- 
Except NTR, Bihar and West Bengal vacancies from all circles in 

respect of JTO received. Director (HR) immediately telephoned the three 
CGMs to do the needful.  

Union pointed out that care should be followed in respect of Kerala 
where some dispute has taken place to avoid litigation. 

JAO vacancies are received at the HQR. 
(6) Restructuring of Hindi Translators - Matter is at final stage. 

Unions will be consulted. 
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